DIRECCION TELEGRAFICA
GARDELLA .

BUENOS AIRES, 4th November, 1929.
Lloyd's Register of Shipping.

Dear Sirs,

We are in receipt of your favour of the 9th

October respecting the fishing vessel "TITO".
Je beg to imform you that this Company dees -

not desire to continue the Lloyd's Register classification.

Yours etc.
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